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CHURCH SERVICES at ST MARY’S 

13 April 2025 – PALM SUNDAY – HC – 9.30am – Rev Cathy Bladen 

27 April 2025 – Family Service – 9.30am – Ken Smith 

EASTER SERVICES ACROSS THE BENEFICE 

MAUNDY THUSDAY – 17 April – Market Weston – Reflective HC – 7pm 

GOOD FRIDAY – 18 April - Coney Weston – Hour at the Cross – 2pm 

EASTER SUNDAY – 20 April – Hepworth – Family HC – 9.30am 

If you have anything for the May newsletter, please email  liz.channell59@gmail.com 

HINDERCLAY  

DEFIBRILLATOR      

It is the Yellow Box located by 

the main door of the Village 

Hall.    Remember to take your 

mobile phone - give the 999 

operator these 3 words and it 

will give them the location of 

the defibrillator box. 

UNLOADS - CABS - FIZZLE  

the postcode is IP22 1HX 

 

VE Day Thursday 8 May 2025 – As the nation gathers to remember, we in    

Hinderclay hope to celebrate the day with our church bells ringing at 6.30pm 

and a beacon being lit at 9.30pm. We hope to include other events for the  

evening – more details will be on your May Newsletter.  

Please keep the evening free and come along to the Village Hall playing field that evening as 

we mark this 80th Anniversary. 

Hinderclay Little Ernie Winners for         
March 

1st 111 Jean Denny 

2nd 158 Michael Bishop 

3rd 80 Richard Jackson 

4th 7 Kathryn Spooner 

Congratulations to the winners! 

If you would like to be in with a 
chance to win cash prizes every 

month (40p per ticket per month) 
and support our Village Hall, please 

contact 

Linda Aves on 01379 898512 

FLOWER FESTIVAL – After a 
successful response to our call 
for help last month – we are 

delighted to confirm that this 
years Flower Festival will be   
going ahead. Our next 
meeting to finalise details will 
be on Saturday 10 May at 
10am – if you come along we 
can certainly find you a job. 



Hinderclay Coffee Morning 

 

The next coffee morning will be 
held on  

Thursday 10th April  

and every second Thursday in 
the month, at The Village Hall 
in Hinderclay from 10.30am 

Everyone is welcome and you 
can  enjoy a coffee/tea and a 

chat. 

Further enquiries from Len on 
01379 898867 

   GREEN FINGERS GARDEN CLUB 

 

 

Our next Green Fingers meeting is on Wednesday 

16th April at 7.30 pm. We have a talk and     

demonstration  on Container Planting 

by Helen Hillier. A good time to learn how to make 

our gardens look even more beautiful by           

having  containers planted  up with colourful plants 

for the spring and summer.   So come along and 

enjoy a relaxed and friendly evening. 

We will have our usual raffle, refreshments and 

bring and buy table.  Non members welcome too. 

Contact Val Forge    01379 898270 

Do you need help  
or support? 
 
These people are happy to help if they 
can! 

Karen  01379 898949 Roger  01379 890257 

Kate  01379 898562 Chris  07841 016384 

Ken  01379 898776 Peter 01379 898906 

Richard  07939 241550 Julia  07931  327004 

Village Hall Bookings 

Brownies: Tuesdays in term time 5.30—7pm Contact Clare Brinkley 01379 890 709 

Yoga: Wednesday mornings weekly 9—10.30am and Saturday morning 9.00—10.30am Contact Alyze 

07518 262697 

Coffee Morning: Thursday monthly from 10.30am Contact Len Parsall 01379 898867 

Garden Club: Wednesday evenings monthly 7.30pm Contact Val Forge 01379 898270 

Bingo: Fridays monthly 7 for 7.30 start.  Future dates in newsletter  

Kenninghall Morris: Thursday evenings 7.30 Contact Vicki 07476 762125 

Yoga: Monday evenings 6—7pm Contact Abigail Jackson 07557 794928 

April/May 2025 Bin Collection 

Mo Tu We Th Fr Sa Su 

  1 2 3 4 5 6 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 

28 29 30 1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

 

 

 

Our next Bingo session will be                  
On Friday 4th April at the       

Village Hall.   
Come and join us for a fun   

evening and a chance to win cash 
prizes! 

Doors open at 7pm, ‘Eyes Down’ at 
7.30pm 

There will be refreshments and a 
raffle. 

Hinderclay Race night 

Many thanks to all of you who turned up                      
(over 90 people).  It was a superb night and 
every one had a great time. We finished the night with 
a record profit of over £1800. Many thanks and     
looking forward to the next one  

A MOBILE LIBRARY – comes to 

the village hall on Thursday’s   

every 4 weeks from 2.55pm 

to3.30pm. The next visit will 

be on Thursday 24 April. 


